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Oceania has informed members it will be putting your Enterprise Agreement out to a vote. 

Oceania is trying to rush through a sub-standard agreement. The company is not listening to your
claims and instead has chosen to release a sub-standard draft agreement that the company will try to sell
to you through “consultation meetings”. You must remain united and tell Oceania that the proposed
agreement is not acceptable and the company needs to return to the negotiating table. 

We must stand together and vote NO to make Oceania listen.
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IT’S TIME TO

Stay informed and organised. If you haven't yet, invite your coworkers to join the
TWU. We need everyone in the union to win the best outcome. 

If you're not a member, Scan the QR code or click here to join now.

JOIN THE TWU TODAY

It’s time to stand together and VOTE NO.

UNMET CLAIMS

VOTE NO

OCEANIA MUST COME BACK
TO THE TABLE
Instead of trying to rush through an agreement that doesn’t
address most of your main claims, the company needs to
come back to the table with a fair offer.

VOTING OPENS SOON
Vote opens: 24 April at 9:00am (QLD time)

Vote closes: 27 April at 5:00pm (QLD time)

Full time pathways 
Increase in part time hours 
Industry pay rates 
Higher duties clauses to reward skills 

Disputes and consultation clauses 
Industry classification structure 
Safe rostering
Paid meal breaks

VOTE NO
Vote opens: 24 April at 9:00am
(QLD time)

Vote closes: 27 April at 5:00pm
(QLD time)

https://linktr.ee/twuaus
https://twuaus.com/NSWJOIN
http://twu.com.au/join

